FROMBERG TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
HELD ON OCTOBER 14, 2022

The October 14, 2022 meeting of the Fromberg Town Council was
held at 118 W River Street in Fromberg. The Pledge of Allegiance was
recited, and the meeting was called to order by Mayor Tim Nottingham
at 7:00 pm. Council members present were Bill Gruel and Dave
Stapleton. Others present were Clerk Lacey Breding, Public Works
Director Jay (John) Carter and Tammy Taylor. Missing was Councilman
Caton whom had a family emergency and Councilman Lister who had Covid.

First on the agenda was applications submitted for approval by
Western Baptist Mission Service. The applications were for zoning and
floodplain permitting as the home in question is located within
Fromberg’s floodplain. The council had a short discussion on the plans
of the home rebuild which resulted in a motion to approve the rebuild
made by Councilman Stapleton and a second given by Councilman Gruel.
The motion was carried as follows: Councilman Gruel, ~aye, Councilman
Stapleton and a vote given over the phone by Councilman Caton, -aye.

Last on the agenda was to be a discussion with a possible
decision to be made on what to use the funding donated by the
Stillwater mine on. Discussion was had along with brainstorming of
ideas. No definite decision was made because of the lack of Quorum but
there was a lean towards using the money for Town Parks. The topic
would be continued at a later time.

Councilman Gruel made a motion to adjourn with a second from
Councilman Stapleton. The motion was carried as follows: Councilman
Gruel, -aye and Councilman Stapleton, ~aye. The meeting adjourned at
7:21 pm.
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Tim Nottingham, Mayor




